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Comments about the Centre in the Park Project: 

1. Where do you live?  

 Sherwood Park (Centre in the Park) 

 Sherwood Park (elsewhere) 

 Country Residential Strathcona County 

 

 Rural Strathcona County  

 A Hamlet in Strathcona County 

 Outside of Strathcona County 

Please provide your level of agreement with the following statements: 

2. The design and development of Centre in the Park should create a feeling of a downtown core. 

 Strongly agree 

 Somewhat agree 

 Neutral 

 Somewhat disagree 

 Strongly disagree 

 

3. Centre in the Park is an appropriate location for higher density residential options such as 

apartments, condominiums and mixed-use buildings that are four or more storeys in height. 

 Strongly agree 

 Somewhat agree 

 Neutral 

 Somewhat disagree 

 Strongly disagree 

 

4. An area requiring decreased heights of buildings should be placed between existing single family 

homes and future high density development to ensure a transition between the two development 

types. 

 Strongly agree 

 Somewhat agree 

 Neutral 

 Somewhat disagree 

 Strongly disagree 

 

5. Additional street parking would enhance the Centre in the Park experience. 

 Strongly agree 

 Somewhat agree 

 Neutral 

 Somewhat disagree 

 Strongly disagree 

 

6. Different types of land uses should be provided throughout Centre in the Park including housing 

retail, offices, community services and recreation.  

 Strongly agree 

 Somewhat agree 

 Neutral 

 Somewhat disagree 

 Strongly disagree 
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7. Streets within Centre in the Park should provide opportunities for all types of transportation including 

vehicles, biking, walking and public transportation. 

 Strongly agree 

 Somewhat agree 

 Neutral 

 Somewhat disagree 

 Strongly disagree 

8. Are additional safety measures needed along or across major streets within Centre in the Park, such 

as Sherwood Drive or Granada Blvd, to make walking, biking or taking public transit more 

comfortable and protected? 

 Yes 

 No 

 

If you answered no to the above please leave the next question blank. 

If you answered yes to the above, which of the safety measures on the following page should be 

implemented on major streets in Centre in the Park (choose all that are applicable):  

 

  



� Removing channelized right turn 
lanes 

�   Adding pedestrian islands and 
sheltering locations 

� Adding bus bulbs �    Adding curb extensions at 
intersections 

� Adding raised crosswalks 

�   Adding mid-block crosswalks with 
or without pedestrian lights 

� Adjusted turning radius 

� Adding pedestrian scrambles 
with pedestrian only intersection 
signals 

� Reducing Speed 

Images courtesy of NACTO, Urban Street Design Guidelines 
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General Comments   

Please provide any other comments you have about the Centre in the Park Area Redevelopment Plan Update. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feel free to complete our online survey starting February 14, 2019 or complete these questions at 

home and email your responses to: 

Deanna Cambridge, Strathcona County 

780-464-8079                                                    

deanna.cambridge@strathcona.ca 

 

For more information visit our website at www.strathcona.ca/CITPupdate  

 

 

mailto:deanna.cambridge@strathcona.ca
http://www.strathcona.ca/CITPupdate



